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First name: Darrell

Last name: Geist

Organization: Buffalo Field Campaign

Title: habitat coordinator

Comments: March 5, 2018

 

Leanne M. Marten, Regional Forester     Mary C. Erickson, Forest Supervisor

Region 1, U.S. Forest Service           Custer Gallatin National Forest

26 Fort Missoula Road                   PO Box 130

Missoula, MT 59804-7203                 Bozeman, MT 59771-0130

(406) 329-3315 phone(406) 587-6949 phone

(406) 329-3411 fax(406) 587-6758 fax

lmarten@fs.fed.usmcerickson@fs.fed.us

 

Re: Comment draft plan - CGNF

 

Dear Regional Forester Leanne M. Marten and Forest Supervisor Mary C. Erickson,

 

I am submitting the official signatories' report on American bison a Species of Conservation Concern addressing

the Custer Gallatin's proposed action for bison, and the Regional Forester's consideration to evaluate adding

American bison to the list of native species of conservation concern in Region 1. 

 

The signatories, two sovereign nations, the Piikani Nation and Crow Creek Sioux Tribe, twenty-three businesses,

fifty-seven nonprofit organizations, the Delaware Ecumenical Council, Franciscans for Justice, and 2,221

individuals support the public evaluation of an alternative proposed action for bison (outlined in Ch. 12), and a

new evaluation and determination to list American bison as a species of conservation concern on National Forest

lands. 

 

The official signatories' report contains additional signatories to the March 1, 2018 report submitted to the

Regional Forester, Forest Supervisor, and Forest Plan Revision Team.  The official signatories' report also

contains the final text.  No additional sources or source materials were added. I have included letters from the

sovereign nations expressly authorizing Buffalo Field Campaign to include them as official signatories to our

report. 

 

Sincerely,

 

/s/

 

Darrell Geist, habitat coordinator

Buffalo Field Campaign

PO Box 957

West Yellowstone MT 59758

(406) 531-9284

z@wildrockies.org

 

 

cc:  Mariah Leuschen-Lonergan, Forest Plan Revision Team

      


